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The Everyday Mathematics (EM) program was developed by
the University of Chicago School Mathematics Project
(UCSMP) and is now used in more than 185,000
classrooms by almost three million students. Its
research-based learning delivers the kinds of results
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that all school districts aspire to. Yet despite that
tremendous success, EMoften leaves parents perplexed.
Learning is accomplished not through rote
memorization, but by actually engaging in real-life
math tasks. The curriculum isn’t linear, but rather
spirals back and forth, weaving concepts in and out of
lessons that build overall understanding and long-term
retention. It’s no wonder that many parents have
difficulty navigating this innovative mathematical and
pedagogic terrain. Now help is here. Inspired by
UCSMP’s firsthand experiences with parents and
teachers, Everyday Mathematics for Parents will equip
parents with an understanding of EM and enable them to
help their children with homework—the heart of the
great parental adventure of ensuring that children
become mathematically proficient. Featuring accessible
explanations of the research-based philosophy and
design of the program, and insights into the strengths
of EM, this little book provides the big-picture
information that parents need. Clear descriptions of
how and why this approach is different are paired with
illustrative tables that underscore the unique
attributes of EM. Detailed guidance for assisting
students with homework includes explanations of the
key EM concepts that underlie each assignment.
Resources for helping students practice math more at
home also provide an understanding of the long-term
utility of EM. Easy to use, yet jam-packed with
knowledge and helpful tips, Everyday Mathematics for
Parents will become a pocket mentor to parents and
teachers new to EM who are ready to step up and help
children succeed. With this book in hand, you’ll
finally understand that while this may not be the way
that you learned math, it’s actually much better.

McGraw-Hill My Math develops conceptual understanding,
computational proficiency, and mathematical literacy.
Students will learn, practice, and apply mathematics
toward becoming college and career ready.
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Now updated! Expert math preparation for the TABE exam
that is the first step to lifelong success Whether
you're looking to quality for a government job, to
launch a career with a private company, or to
demonstrate your abilities for school placement, a
high score on the Test of Adult Basic Education (TABE)
will help you reach your goals. Written by recognized
leaders in adult education, this book is designed to
help you identify your goals and discover more about
your unique learning preferences and study habits.
You'll consider which subject-specific strategies make
learning and test-taking easier for you. You'll learn
basic math skills by using familiar, everyday items
such as work documents, graphs and charts, and
internet-based materials. With this step-by-step
guide, you will sharpen the skills you need to succeed
on the TABE--and move ahead in your career. Features
Practice exercises just like the ones on the
test--with complete explanations Real-life materials
and examples that help you to build the skills you
need Total preparation for all TABE math topics
Strategies that show you how to work smarter, not
harder--and get the most out of your study time
McGraw-Hill My Math develops conceptual understanding,
computational proficiency, and mathematical literacy.
Students will learn, practice, and apply mathematics
toward becoming college and career ready.
McGraw-Hill My Math develops conceptual understanding,
computational proficiency, and mathematical literacy.
Students will learn, practice, and apply mathematics
toward becoming college and career ready.
Concise and focused, the Wonders Reading/Writing
Workshop is a powerful instructional tool that
provides students with systematic support for the
close reading of complex text. Introduce the week’s
concept with video, photograph, interactive graphic
organizers, and more Teach through mini lessons that
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reinforce comprehension strategies and skills, genre,
and vocabulary Model elements of close reading with
shared, short-text reads of high interest and gradelevel rigor
Print consumable for hands-on mathematical practice.

This set provides the consumable Student Edition,
Volume 2, which contains everything students need to
build conceptual understanding, application, and
procedural skill and fluency with math content
organized to address CCSS. Students engage in learning
with write-in text on vocabulary support and homework
pages, and real-world problem-solving investigations.
Daily practice is correlated to each lesson in the
pupil edition and includes summer skills refresher
lessons. Helps students practice problems learned in
the lesson Grades K-6; One book for each grade level
All the Math Your 5th Grader Needs to Succeed This
book will help your elementary school student develop
the math skills needed to succeed in the classroom and
on standardized tests. The user-friendly, full-color
pages are filled to the brim with engaging activities
for maximum educational value. The book includes easyto-follow instructions, helpful examples, and tons of
practice problems to help students master each
concept, sharpen their problem-solving skills, and
build confidence. Features include: • A guide that
outlines national standards for Grade 5 • Concise
lessons combined with lot of practice that promote
better scores—in class and on achievement tests • A
pretest to help identify areas where students need
more work • End-of-chapter tests to measure students’
progress • A helpful glossary of key terms used in the
book • More than 1,000 math problems with answers
Topics covered: • Operations with multi-digit numbers
and decimals • Place values • Order of operations •
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Properties of addition and multiplication • Operations
with fractions and mixed numbers • Customary and
metric units of measure, including temperature •
Solving problems by graphing points on the coordinate
plane • Classifying polygons based on their properties
• Calculating area and volume • Solving problems using
data line plots • Analyzing patterns and relationships
• Word problems
This set provides the consumable Student Edition,
Volume 1, which contains everything students need to
build conceptual understanding, application, and
procedural skill and fluency with math content
organized to address CCSS. Students engage in learning
with write-in text on vocabulary support and homework
pages, and real-world problem-solving investigations.
***IF YOU WANT TO UPDATE THE INFORMATION ON YOUR TITLE
SHEET, THEN YOU MUST UPDATE COPY IN THE "PRODUCT
INFORMATION COPY" FIELD. COPY IN THE "TIPSHEET COPY"
FIELD DOES NOT APPEAR ON TITLE SHEETS.*** From McGrawHill: the teachers' and parents' most trusted source
for first-rate educational materials! Student-friendly
math activity books for home study, with little or no
parental guidance needed. About the Book Each book in
this series helps primary-school students learn and
practice basic math skills they'll need in the
classroom and on standardized NCLB tests. Printed in
4-color throughout; with numerous special highinterest features. Key Selling Features Attractive
4-color page design creates a student-friendly
learning experience. All pages are filled to the brim
with activities for maximum educational value. Highinterest features and real-world applications enliven
the learning experience and hold student interest Weekby-week summer study plans support use as a "summer
bridge" learning and reinforcement program. All
content aligned to state and national standards
Instructional content is scaffolded; students are
shown examples, then prompted through the process of
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solving problems independently. Complete review of
Grade 5 math aligned to the new "common core" state
standards Week-by-week study plans support use as
"summer bridge" program for children entering Grade 5
Drill and practice to reinforce learning Market /
Audience The market for these books consists of
parents who are anxious because their children have to
take NCLB tests or because their children are falling
behind in school. Other parents will buy the books
simply because their children need or want additional
practice to reinforce school-taught skills. Sales for
this type of workbook always peak in late spring when
parents look for "summer bridge" study aids. A week-byweek summer study plan included in the book supports
this use.
McGraw-Hill My Math develops conceptual understanding,
computational proficiency, and mathematical literacy.
Students will learn, practice, and apply mathematics
toward becoming college and career ready.

The revision of this well-respected text presents a
balanced approach of the classical and Bayesian
methods and now includes a chapter on simulation
(including Markov chain Monte Carlo and the
Bootstrap), coverage of residual analysis in linear
models, and many examples using real data. Calculus is
assumed as a prerequisite, and a familiarity with the
concepts and elementary properties of vectors and
matrices is a plus.
In Decoding A, the skills are divided into four
principal areas: Word-Attack Skills, Workbook
Exercises, support activities, and Checkouts and
Mastery Tests.
This set provides the consumable Student Edition,
Volume 1, which contains everything students need to
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build conceptual understanding, application, and
procedural skill and fluency with math content
organized to address CCSS. Students engage in learning
with write-in text on vocabulary support and homework
pages, and real-world problem-solving investigations.
Supports daily classroom instruction and gives
students a long-term record of their mathematical
progress and development. Two volumes; Grade 1-6;
consumable
All the Math Your 3rd Grader Needs to Succeed This
book will help your elementary school student develop
the math skills needed to succeed in the classroom and
on standardized tests. The user-friendly, full-color
pages are filled to the brim with engaging activities
for maximum educational value. The book includes easyto-follow instructions, helpful examples, and tons of
practice problems to help students master each
concept, sharpen their problem-solving skills, and
build confidence. Features include: • A guide that
outlines national standards for Grade 3 • Concise
lessons combined with lot of practice that promote
better scores—in class and on achievement tests • A
pretest to help identify areas where students need
more work • End-of-chapter tests to measure students’
progress • A helpful glossary of key terms used in the
book • More than 1,000 math problems with answers
Topics covered: • Addition and subtraction •
Multiplication and division • Place values • Rounding
and estimating • Fractions • Measuring length, mass,
volume, and time • Lines, angles, and polygons •
Charts and graphs • Perimeter and area • Word problems
This set provides the consumable Student Edition,
Volume 1, which contains everything students need to
build conceptual understanding, application, and
procedural skill and fluency with math content
organized to address CCSS. Students engage in learning
with write-in text on vocabulary support and homework
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pages, and real-world problem-solving investigations.
GO Math! combines fresh teaching approaches with never
before seen components that offer everything needed to
address the rigors of new standards and assessments.
The new Standards Practice Book, packaged with the
Student Edition, helps students achieve fluency,
speed, and confidence with grade-level concepts. GO
Math! is the first K-6 math program written to align
with the Common Core. With GO Math! you will hit the
ground running and have everything you need to teach
the Common Core State Standards. GO Math! combines
fresh teaching approaches with everything needed to
address the rigors of the Common Core Standards. Using
a unique write-in student text at every grade,
students represent, solve, and explain -- all in one
place. - Publisher.
All the Math Your 6th Grader Needs to Succeed This
book will help your elementary school student develop
the math skills needed to succeed in the classroom and
on standardized tests. The user-friendly, full-color
pages are filled to the brim with engaging activities
for maximum educational value. The book includes easyto-follow instructions, helpful examples, and tons of
practice problems to help students master each
concept, sharpen their problem-solving skills, and
build confidence. Features include: • A guide that
outlines national standards for Grade 6 • Concise
lessons combined with lot of practice that promote
better scores—in class and on achievement tests • A
pretest to help identify areas where students need
more work • End-of-chapter tests to measure students’
progress • A helpful glossary of key terms used in the
book • More than 1,000 math problems with answers
Topics covered: • Place values and estimating • Number
properties and order of operations • Negative numbers
and absolute value • Factors and multiples • Solving
problems with rational numbers • Ratios and
proportions • Percent • Exponents and scientific
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notation • Solving equations and inequalities •
Customary and metric units of measure, including
conversions • Solving problems by graphing points on
the coordinate plane • Classifying polygons based on
their properties • Calculating perimeter, area,
surface area, and volume • Data presentation •
Statistical variability, including probability

"McGraw-Hill My Math a research-proven approach to
learning that identifies the desired outcome first and
tailors learning to meet the objective. This framework
is the perfect foundation for rigorous standards,
resulting in a McGraw-Hill My Math program that
provides the conceptual understanding, key areas of
focus, and connection to prior concepts and skills."
-- Overview brochure.
McGraw-Hill My Math develops conceptual understanding,
computational proficiency, and mathematical literacy.
Students will learn, practice, and apply mathematics
toward becoming college and career ready.
Daily practice is correlated to each lesson in the
pupil edition and includes summer skills refresher
lessons. Helps students practice problems learned in
the lesson Grades K-6; One book for each grade level
"McGraw-Hill My Math a research-proven approach to
learning that identifies the desired outcome first and
tailors learning to meet the objective. This framework
is the perfect foundation for rigorous standards,
resulting in a McGraw-Hill My Math program that
provides the conceptual understanding, key areas of
focus, and connection to prior concepts and skills."
-- Overview brochure.
McGraw-Hill My Math develops conceptual understanding,
computational proficiency, and mathematical literacy.
Students will learn, practice, and apply mathematics
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toward becoming college and career ready.

Publisher's Note: Products purchased from Third Party
sellers are not guaranteed by the publisher for
quality, authenticity, or access to any online
entitlements included with the product. All the Math
Your 5th Grader Needs to Succeed This book will help
your elementary school student develop the math skills
needed to succeed in the classroom and on standardized
tests. The user-friendly, full-color pages are filled
to the brim with engaging activities for maximum
educational value. The book includes easy-to-follow
instructions, helpful examples, and tons of practice
problems to help students master each concept, sharpen
their problem-solving skills, and build confidence.
Features include: • A guide that outlines national
standards for Grade 5 • Concise lessons combined with
lot of practice that promote better scores—in class
and on achievement tests • A pretest to help identify
areas where students need more work • End-of-chapter
tests to measure students’ progress • A helpful
glossary of key terms used in the book • More than
1,000 math problems with answers Topics covered: •
Operations with multi-digit numbers and decimals •
Place values • Order of operations • Properties of
addition and multiplication • Operations with
fractions and mixed numbers • Customary and metric
units of measure, including temperature • Solving
problems by graphing points on the coordinate plane •
Classifying polygons based on their properties •
Calculating area and volume • Solving problems using
data line plots • Analyzing patterns and relationships
• Word problems
Bursting with stories and informational text
selections by award-winning authors and illustrators,
the Wonders Literature Anthology lets students apply
strategies and skills from the Reading/Writing
Workshop to extended complex text. Integrate by
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reading across texts with the Anchor Text and its
Paired Selection for each week Build on theme,
concept, vocabulary, and comprehension skills &
strategies of the Reading/Writing Expand students’
exposure to genre with compelling stories, poems,
plays, high-interest nonfiction, and expository
selections from Time to Kids

Test with success using the Spectrum Math workbook!
This book helps students in grade 5 apply essential
math skills to everyday life. The lessons focus on
multiplication and division, fractions, measurements,
introductory geometry, and probability, and the
activities help extend problem-solving and analytical
abilities. The book features easy-to-understand
directions, is aligned to national and state
standards, and also includes a complete answer key.
--Today, more than ever, students need to be equipped
with the essential skills they need for school
achievement and for success on proficiency tests. The
Spectrum series has been designed to prepare students
with these skills and to enhance student achievement.
Developed by experts in the field of education, each
title in the Spectrum workbook series offers gradeappropriate instruction and reinforcement in an
effective sequence for learning success. Perfect for
use at home or in school, and a favorite of parents,
homeschoolers, and teachers worldwide, Spectrum is the
learning partner students need for complete
achievement.

Now students can bring home the classroom expertise of
McGraw-Hill to help them sharpen their math skills!
McGraw-Hill's Math Grade 8 helps your middle-school
student learn and practice basic math skills he or she
will need in the classroom and on standardized NCLB
tests. Its attractive four-color page design creates a
student-friendly learning experience, and all pages
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are filled to the brim with activities for maximum
educational value. All content aligned to state and
national standards "You Know It!" features reinforce
mastery of learned skills before introducing new
material "Reality Check" features link skills to realworld applications "Find Out About It" features lead
students to explore other media "World of Words"
features promote language acquisition Discover more
inside: A week-by-week summer study plan to be used as
a "summer bridge" learning and reinforcement program
Each lesson ends with self-assessment that includes
items reviewing concepts taught in previous lessons
Intervention features address special-needs students
Topics include: Addition; Subtraction; Multiplication;
Division; Fractions; Adding and Subtracting Fractions;
Multiplying and Dividing Fractions; Geometry;
Customary Measurements; Metric Measurements
These books provide extra cumulative practice on basic
facts, computation, word problems, mental math, and
estimation skills. Reinforce your daily lessons with
additional review, practice, and test practice sheets
all tied to individual Everyday Mathematics lessons.
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